
 
 
 

April 3, 2025 
 
Frank Morano 
342 Winchester Avenue 
Staten Island, NY 10312 
 
Dear Mr. Morano: 
 
The Detectives’ Endowment Association, Inc. – the labor union representing over 25,000 active and retired New 
York Police Department Detectives – is pleased to endorse your candidacy for New York City Council Member 
representing the 51st Council District.  
 
Our members and families greatly appreciate that you are a lifelong Staten Islander with a proven record of 
advocacy on the island. You have dedicated your career toward ensuring quality of life, maintaining public safety 
and protecting the citizens of New York.   
 
We trust that you will fight for our members and for New York City as a whole. We look forward to working closely 
and productively with you on any and all issues that affect law enforcement and organized labor.  
 
As NYPD detectives, we firmly believe that our members are safer with you in elected office.    
 
Sincerely, 
 
Scott Munro 
President 
Detectives’ Endowment Association, Inc. 


